
 

 

December 10, 2024 
 

Sara Guyette 
Director of Operations 

Independent School District #622 
2520 East Twelfth Avenue 

North Saint Paul, Minnesota 55109 
 
 
Re: Independent School District #622 

Muti-Site Aluminum Entrance System Replacement 
 Commission No. 242145, 242147 
 
Dear Sara: 
 
On Tuesday, December 3, 2024, bids were received from three (3) Contractors for the Muti-Site 
Aluminum Entrance System Replacement project. A Bid Tabulation is attached for your review. 
Solid Rock Construction from Ham Lake, Minnesota submitted the low bid in the amount of 
$349,620.97. 
 
We recommend awarding the contract to Park Construction as follows: 
 

Base Bid $349,620.97 
TOTAL CONTRACT $349,620.97 

 
We have reached out to Solid Rock Construction, and they are prepared and ready to meet the 
project requirements. Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wold Architects and Engineers 
 

 
Sean W. Kelly | AIA 
Associate 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Mike Boland, ISD #622 
 Holly Butterfield, ISD #622 
 Sal Bagley, Wold 
 Katelyn Chambers, Wold 
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Project Name: DEC & BL Aluminum Entries BID TABULATION

Commission No.: 242145 & 242147 Wold Architects and Engineers

Date: 12/3/2024 332 Minnesota Street, Suite W2000

Time: 2:00PM Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

651.227.7773 Fax: 651.223.5646
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Derau Construction

1407 Cliff Rd E

Burnsville, MN, 55337 1 Yes Yes

(952) 697-5130

Solid Rock Construction

14665 Buchanan St NE, Ste 4

Ham Lake, MN 55304 1 Yes Yes

763.270.5058

Ford Metro Inc

3121 40th Ave NW

Rochester, MN 55901 1 Yes Yes
(507) 639-0003

Base Bid

$368,500

$349,620.97

$394,200

Remarks

Apparent Low Bidder


